RECEIVED

Donzel and Sue Wagner

645 Weatherwood Road MAY 06 2024
Symsonia KY 42082 PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION
May 1, 2024

Kentucky Public Service Commission
Linda C. Bridwell, Executive Director
211 Sower Boulevard

PO Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602

Re: Docket No. 2024-00112
Site Name: ELVA

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

We received a letter from Pike Legal notifying us of the proposed construction of a cell tower on
Weatherwood Road in Symsonia, Kentucky.

We are not opposed to the construction of a new tower to improve cell service in our area, but we
are opposed to the location of this tower. If the property owner wants to lease a portion of his
land for the tower and benefit from the income off that lease, then the tower should be located on
an area of his property that does not impose on his neighbor’s property and visual to all the
property owners on Weatherwood Road (except for the owner benefitting off the tower lease).
From the looks of the property map sent with the letter, the tower will sit closer to the neighbor’s
property and not on his property.

The letter from Pike Legal stated that the applicant’s engineers assisted in determining the
location of the tower. To what extent did the landowner influence the location of the proposed
tower? Will the Kentucky Public Service Commission send their engineers out to the site to look
at the proposed location?

Again, this letter is to express our opposition to the proposed cell tower location on
Weatherwood Road.

L&t

Donzel and Sue Wainer





